ANNOUNCEMENT: Auditions

Open auditions for anyone who would like to sing a solo or play a role (both
speaking and non-speaking) in this year’s Christmas celebration will be on
Wednesday, October 2 after school. Students are to meet outside the g grade
classroom after the dismissal bell. This audition is only open to students in
Grades 3-8.

If you would like to audition, but are unable to attend the audition day, please see
Mrs. Angeles BEFORE Wednesday, October 2 to make arrangements for a solo

audition on a different day.

To all Liturgy in Motion dancers (Grades 5-8), rehearsal is cancelled that day, so
you can have the opportunity to audition.

If there are any other questions, please feel free to see Mrs. Angeles.
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This year, the students will be presenting a musical performance of “Three Wise Men and a
Baby.” A creative approach to the Christmas story, relying heavily on the Magi angle, this story
teaches that the best gift is in giving ourselves to Christ. Fun songs, memorable arrangements

and a strong, Bible-centered theme combine for a powerful presentation that won’t soon be

forgotten! Three kings, Elvistonia, the King of Rock and Roll, Garthonia, the King of Country, and
Jamestonia, the King of Soul, head up a cast of characters that shine with humor and joy.

Speaking and non-speaking parts will be open to those who audition. Auditions will be held on
Wednesday, October 2.




